


A special message from our PLC Council members
*Chevonna Hardy (Plc president)
*Cheryl McFadden (PLC Vice President)
*Roxanne Liverpool (PLC Secretary)



Our moderator for the EVENING will be 

                Ms.Katie Manion
Accountability & development manager



 

Our translator for this evening is
             ms. aurelina ramirez



 Quick Virtual Housekeeping
● Please  Mute your Screen
● Please Do Not Click Present or Hook your Screen to the TV ( It Interferes with the 

Presentation)
● Please Type your Name, Scholar’s Name & Email  Address in the Comment Section for 

Attendance
● Please type any Questions in the Comment Section relating to the Meeting
● NOTE: This PLC Virtual Meeting will be recorded & posted on our school website



WELCOME FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL AND DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

PRINCIPAL LESTER SAMSON MS. VALERIE JACOBSON



WCHS UPCOMING DATES

● Last chance to take the NYC DOE Parent Survey. Visit 
NYCSChoolSurvey.org by Friday June 26th!!

● Email your survey completion confirmation to 
ahelliger@thewcs.org to enter the grand raffle. 
Winners will be notified in July.

● Be on the lookout for the Parent REopening Survey. We 
need your feedback as we make plans in accordance with 
health & Safety guidelines for the fall.

http://nycschoolsurvey.org
mailto:ahelliger@thewcs.org


● Last day of Remote Learning & Trimester 3 is Friday June 
26th. Check Powerschool for final grades.

● WCHS Offices CLOSED June 30th-July 3rd. *Virtual* Offices 
REOPEN MOn. JUly 6th . 

● WCHS *Virtual* Summer School

Counselors will be reaching out to students & Families



TONIGHT’S DISCUSSION
WE WILL HAVE 
PRESENTATIONS FROM:

● BELIEVE AND INSPIRE 
ORGANIZATION

● ADULT & CONTINUING 
EDUCATION FROM NYC 
DOE DISTRICT 79

● BLACK MENTAL 
WELLNESS

● PRESENTATION FROM 
MS. PINK



MS. MICHAELA BORUTA    (PROGRAM MANAGER)
BELIEVE & iNSPIRE organization
HTTPS:BELIEVEANDINSPIRE.ORG/







MS. JULIA FOSTER  ( COMMUNITY OUTREACH LIAISON)

NYC DOE DISTRICT 79 ADULT & CONTINUING EDUCATION

SCHOOLS.NYC/ADULTED







         

Dana L. Cunningham, PhD
Vice President of

Community Outreach and Engagement

Black Mental Wellness, Corp

Contact Email:DrCunningham@BlackMentalWellness.com



OUR MISSION
●  

To provide access to evidence-based 
information and resources about mental 
health and behavioral health topics from 
a Black perspective.
 

●  
To highlight and increase the diversity of 
mental health professionals.
 

●  
To decrease the mental health stigma in 
the Black community.



SUMMER RESOURCES WITH 
YOUR PARENT COORDINATOR 
MS. PINK…..
● P-EBT
● SUMMER PROGRAMS
● TRADE PROGRAMS



                                                PANDEMIC EBT (P-EBT)

●
● WAVE 1-HOUSEHOLDS WITH SNAP OR 

PA BENEFITS ADDED TO YOUR CARD, 
$193 BY EARLY JUNE AND $227BY THE 
END OF JUNE.

● WAVE 2- IF YOU HAVE MEDICAID, BUT 
NOT SNAP OR PA BENEFITS MAYBE 
ADDED TO A MEDICAID COMMON 
BENEFIT IDENTIFICATION CARD (CBIC) 
AND A PIN NUMBER WILL BE ASSIGNED. 
ONE TIME PAYMENT OF $420 .

● WAVE 3- HOUSEHOLDS NOT ENROLLED 
IN SNAP, PA, OR MEDICAID. A CARD WILL 
BE ISSUED AND MAILED TO THE 
HOUSEHOLD FOR EACH STUDENT. ONE 
PAYMENT OF $420 BEGINNING IN JULY 
AND AUGUST.

**LEARN MORE AT: on.nyc.gov/p-ebt







Know a student with untapped potential, a leader in the 
making, or an influencer or advocate interested in health 
and wellness who will be in grades 9-12 next school 
year?
Encourage them to apply for the 2020-2021 Student 
Wellness Advisory Committee , an arm of the DOE District 
Wellness Advisory Council (opens in new window). 
Committee participants meet monthly to:

● gain leadership skills;
● meet and learn from health, wellness, and 

education professionals from across NYC;
● build relationships with other high school 

students;
● and recommend and initiate ways to advance 

health education, PE, and wellness-related 
initiatives for all NYC public school students.

Interested students can visit the Youth Leadership Council 
webpage (opens in new window) and select the "DOE Office 
of School Wellness Programs: Student Wellness Advisory 
Committee" from the drop down menu under Step 2 to apply. 
Applications are due by Wednesday, July 15, 2020 .
Questions? Email wellnesspartnerships@schools.nyc.gov . 

https://infohub.nyced.org/in-our-schools/policies/doe-wellness-policy#jump-to-heading-45
https://infohub.nyced.org/in-our-schools/policies/doe-wellness-policy#jump-to-heading-45
https://growingupnyc.cityofnewyork.us/generationnyc/ylc-application/
https://growingupnyc.cityofnewyork.us/generationnyc/ylc-application/




This year THE POINT will be accepting up to 30 Participants from 
ages 14 to 24 years of age an opportunity to work remotely from 
the comfort of their own homes this summer. All Participants will 
be working 10 hours a week at a pay of $15 an hour. During the 
Summer employment program participants will be able to choose 
from 4 different art disciplines , Vocal, Visual , Circus , And Video, 
to work on a final project based that will be shared with the other 
participants. The program will start July 6th and run for 6 weeks 
culminating with a final showcase in mid august. The Deadline to 
submit is June 26! Best of luck and we hope to "see" you this 
summer!! 







THANK YOU FOR COMING TO OUR MEETING
● REMEMBER I’M JUST AN EMAIL AWAY ( MPINK@THEWCS.ORG)
● ATTEND ALL SCHOOL MEETINGS IRTUALLY & PARENT WORKSHOPS, 

IT’S ALL FOR YOU
● LIKE US ON INSTAGRAM & FACEBOOK FOR UPDATES, RESOURCES & 

MORE…

mailto:MPINK@THEWCS.ORG

